
The Year 6 Mona Vale Market is fast approaching, Tuesday 
17th October, and we need donations of used books, games 
and toys for our White Elephant Stall. 

Can you please go through your bedrooms and cupboards to 
locate those preloved goods that can be sold at our stall, 
someone out there will enjoy your things just as much as you 
once did!  

Please send them to 6 Silver’s classroom (top of the Year 6 
block, in the back corner).                     

Thanks from Year 6!  


